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Adults is the same as the dialog for the kids, for the purposes of first audition. 

Marine Biologist (female)
Today I learned about all kinds of fish. I've never seen so many 
in my life. ...Big ones, little ones, even fish that don't look 
like fish. I had no idea how connected we are... and that their 
future depends on us. And I've made it my life’s work to 
understand and care for them.

Astronomer (male)
Today I learned about space, planets, and stars… That those that 
came before us used the stars to find their way. That we can use 
light to measure distances and learn about our galaxy. There are 
so many mysteries in this universe. And I'll never stop 
searching... Because the more we learn, the farther we can go. 

Musician (female)
Today I learned about music. I learned that some notes sound 
good together which is harmony... And some sound... not so 
great. But there's a certain magic to The moment you find your 
rhythm… And share it with the world.

Teacher (female)
Today I taught my class the alphabet. A... B... C... C is for 
Cat. Can you say... Cat? ...There are so many things to share. 
Knowledge is important... And I'll never stop teaching... 
Because it’s a great moment when a kid learns something new. 
Welcome to the classroom. 

Writer (male)
Today I discovered that reading is an adventure. I realized that  
books can take us anywhere... And help us see things not as they 
are... But as they could be. And to make our wildest dreams… 
Real. Because in the end, there's nothing better than a great
story. 

Thank you for your submission!


